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Salzburg, 1st October 2021 

 

Information about school operation from October 2021 

 

 

Dear students, dear parents/guardians, 

 

Following the safety phase at the beginning of the school year, we now hope, with the 

support of all school partners, to be able to return to as normal a school routine as possible.  

For the next few weeks, the authorities have decreed that the school operate under 

security level 2 (Risikostufe 2). This means that unvaccinated students and teachers, and those 

without valid evidence of having recovered, will be obliged to continue testing. In addition, in 

the interest of the health of all members of the school community, we advocate that all 

vaccinated and recovered students and teachers continue a regular testing protocol, with 

particular focus on PCR tests on Tuesdays. 

Students will continue to receive a sticker for their Ninja Passes as evidence for every 

negative test result. Please be especially careful with the Ninja Pass and ensure that your child 

always has it on hand.  

Furthermore, there is a continuing obligation to wear mouth-nose-protection outside of 

the classrooms and group rooms. Students should ensure that they bring mouth-nose-

protection to school; we can only provide masks to students in exceptional cases.  

External visitors may only enter the school building if they have evidence of vaccination, 

recovery or a negative test result. 

We are confident that, with mutual support in the spirit of the school’s „Better Together“ 

motto, we can successfully navigate the coming weeks and months. 

Kindest regards, 

 

Erich Schön 

Principal 
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